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Weather Appropriate Clothing 

Finally, we have started to see more sunshine which the children and staff have been enjoying.  Can we ask all parents/carers to please ensure that your child has the 
appropriate clothing to allow them to access the outdoors.  To help your child participate in activities can all parents/carers please provide the nursery with sun hats, wet 
weather gear for your child including a waterproof jacket or all-in-one and wellies.  If you would like advice on this, please speak to a member of staff.  Please clearly label 
all items of clothing. 

Can we ask all parents/carers to please apply sun cream to your child in the morning or before the start of the nursery session.  We ask for this to ensure the children have 
complete coverage and to allow the cream to activate before being exposed to the UV rays.  The nursery staff will continue to apply sun cream throughout the nursery day.  
If your child has sensitive skin and is only able to use a particular sun cream, please provide this to the nursery with it clearly labelled with your child name.  We will provide 
sun cream for those children who do not have any skin allergies. 

Tissues 

If you haven’t already handed in your box of tissues can you please do so by Friday 4th May. 

Staff Changes 

We will be making some small changes to our staffing over the next couple of months.  Due to staff’s children moving age groups we need to look at staff 
changing rooms.  Danielle will be moving to the Buttercup room to allow her child to progress through to the Daisy Room.  Lisa Watt will be moving through 
to Daisy room to cover Danielle’s position.  We anticipate this move will happen end of May/June.  We will keep you informed of this change.  

Feedback 

We are continually looking at ways of improving our service and practice.  To do this we need your feedback on how well you think we are doing and anything 
you feel we could improve on.  If you have anything at all you wish to share with us no matter how small, please use our Famly app.  You can send a message 
to any staff member in the playrooms or myself. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

21st and 28th May – Parent consultations 

9th May – Graduation photographs 

29th May – Graduation Ceremony 

20th June – Teddy Bears Picnic 

 

We hope you find this interesting and please do speak with a member of staff if you would like further details or if you would like to comment or make suggestions for future 
topics. 


